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Senator Scullion asked: 

 

I refer to Question on Notice 49 from Additional Estimates about the Office of the 

Coordinator General for Remote Service Delivery Office. The response indicated that there 

were 13 staff but failed to provide an answer to the question about cost. Provide the annual 

cost of running the Office, including salaries and other expenses. 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

As an independent statutory officer the Coordinator-General is currently supported by 

13 Australian Public Service staff employed by the Department of Families, Housing, 

Community Services and Indigenous Affairs.  The annual cost to run the Office of the 

Coordinator-General for Remote Indigenous Services is a total of $2 million which includes 

salaries of $1.8 million and other expenditure of $0.2 million. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


